


Dear                                 ,

Thank you for all the light you've brought into my life.

Knowing that the 2018 Churchwide Gathering of Presbyterian
Women is part of your plans for 2018, I wanted to encourage 
you, with love, prayers and a financial contribution.

The enclosed check is my gift toward your Gathering 
attendance. I hope this gift will help intensify your already 
bright light, enriching your faith and introducing you to 
new PW sisters, ideas and resources.

Much love,


